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STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 

(Gishford Way and Bonnington Way Variation) Order 2018 
 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
Concerns have been raised that vehicles are being parked too close to Hilton 
Primary School entrance on Gishford Way.  This is causing poor visibility and a 
potential road safety hazard for children, particularly at the beginning and end of the 
school day. 
 
It is proposed to introduce the restrictions on Bonnington Way and Gishford Way to 
remove the indiscriminate and obstructive parking. 
 
 
 


